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11 WEST 42ND STREET

NEW YORK 18, NEW YORK 

PENNSYLVANIA 6-1100

March 8, 19^0

Miss Laura Gilpin
Box 1173
Santa Pe, New Mexico

Dear Miss Gilpin:.

Thank you so much for all your help in 
making our doll house story a- success. The 
pictures were wonderful, and the color on 
the kodochromes beautiful.

• Here are the pictures which we did not 
use in the story. Due to space limitations, 
we could not show as many as we would, like.

I do hope that we can work together again 
sometime in the future.

Sincerely,
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Mimi Sheraton 
Asst. Home Editor
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